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Dear Praying Friends,
Our winter camps went well with at least 2 young people from our church trusting the Lord as Saviour. Some of

the more mature young folks continued in their commitment to serve the Lord in full time ministry. Please pray

that these decisions continue to grow.

_, After waiting for nearly six months to have her tonsils removed, the day for
N Clarisse’s surgery finally arrived earlier this month. She was a little
_f’ disappointed that they had gone away from the traditional recovery foods (ice
cream, ice cream, & more ice cream!), and made her eat whatever the rest of
the patients in the hospital were having. However, she is slowly recovering,
' and will be her normal talkative self before we know it @ . Please keep her in

_ your prayers.

We had our annual Christmas in July Fellowship/Outreach at the end of July.
We had several lost folks attend. Along with the fun and fellowship, a
message was brought on the power of Christ to change lives. Please pray
that the Lord continues to use the Word to convict those who need the Lord

as Saviour.

Please pray for the Religious Education classes, youth groups, and our doorknocking/letterboxing outreaches.
Please pray for one of our youths who is struggling with authority and struggling to put behind the past.

Thank you very, very much for your prayers and financial support. You are in our prayers as well.
Love,

Kelly, Becca, and kids

“... the harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few; Pray ye the Lord of the harvest,
that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.” —
—Matthew 9:37-38



